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Dear 1rs

I hare before ae your letter of July 13th 

reoelrsd la ay abeonoe. The study of employment pro- 

blow will doubtloee form a pert of the Investigation 

of iaiu*trial relatione whloh haa been oomalttsd by 

the Foundation to Mr. W. L. MaeKensle King. For that 

reason I have forwarded your Inquiry to Mr. King, though 

Hr. King haa probably not reached that point In hie 

etudlee whloh will enable hi» to supply information 

that will be of material assistance.

Very truly yours.

July 87, 1915.

Mr. John B. Basel, Seoy.,
Soolety for Study of 'Wploymnt Problems, 

29 West 59th 3t.,
Hew York City.
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